
Raising Pre-Schoolers Session

12 November 2024

Darebin’s Maternal Child Health Service and the 
Early Years Team are hosting a Raising Pre-
Schoolers parenting session for Darebin families 
with children aged 3 years to 5 years.

This session will provide play based activities for 
children to play and explore, while families 
receive information on various topics.

Topics include healthy eating, bedtime routine,
play-based learning, speech and communication,
child development, transitioning into
kindergarten and school.

The session is interactive, and families will have
the opportunity to ask questions during the
session.

Date, time and location

Tuesday 12 November 2024, 10am-11.30am
Reservoir East Family Centre (15 Gisborne
Crescent Reservoir). Bookings essential.

To register your interest, please complete the
Early Parenting Programs booking form at

www.darebin.vic.gov.au/support-for-parents 
or scan the QR code provided below.

The Early Parenting Program service aims to be 

an accessible, equitable, inclusive, safe and 

respectful service that actively welcomes and 

supports the inclusion of all children and their 

families. We value and celebrate the diversity of 

families who use our service.

CITY OF DAREBIN

274 Gower Street, Preston
PO Box 91, Preston, Vic 3072
T 8470 8888 F 8470 8877
E mailbox@darebin.vic.gov.au
darebin.vic.gov.au

National Relay Service
relayservice.gov.au

If you are deaf, or have a hearing or
speech impairment, contact us
through the National Relay Service.

Speak Your Language
T 8470 8470


